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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 

The In-Between Timeé 

Itôs safe to say from talking with everyone, that we all need a big dose of Vitamin D right about now.  Itôs the       

in-between time from the Holidays to Spring, and itôs the game of hurry up and wait.  Weôve gotten small tastes 

of nice weather but a whole lot of rain.  It makes it difficult to remember there is light at the end of the tunnel,                

but that light is getting closer and closer.  Hang in there. 

Scott and Pat both have articles in this newsletter as well, and both very good.  Thanks guys.  Youôll notice they 

have been busy gearing up for the season.  The tree work is amazing.  The disease to the Pin Oaks is the 

cause of cutting down or trimming the trees on the course, but wow, the effects and the benefits otherwise are 

amazing!  Take a look.  And Scott and Adam have been busy finalizing the 2020 calendar and all the details.  

Itôs not an easy task, but as always, these two nailed it.  Make sure to pay attention to any notifications, i.e. 

Member Guest Lottery Registration is due end of March.  Menôs Opening Breakfast is this month, St. Patrickôs 

Day Tournament (weather permitting), and Golf Course Aerification.  Itôs coming and just in timeéthank you 

Mother Nature! 

January and February were pretty quiet.  We did have a few hundred people eat in the bar or dining room this 

February as opposed to last February, so hey, thatôs huge and much appreciated!  Kenny has been busy                    

finalizing menus for the upcoming months, and Carl has been working diligently on special events for your                

entertainment.  Robert has a new and unique cocktail menu out, and Mercedes is working hard on hiring and 

training and the many details that go with the day-to-day operations in F&B.  Debbie and Linda are finishing up 

all things Audit, and getting organized for the busy season, getting collateral materials ready for Kids Activities, 

Pool & Tennis.  Again, make sure to pay attention to any and all notifications; there is some great information 

provided.  And Debbie keeps the website updated as well with the 2020 calendar, menus, and more.  BJ is also 

playing the hurry up and wait game so he can start on the pool and tennis facilities, and yes, quite often the 

headaches that go with these.  BTW:  we have a new Tennis Pro coming this year, who is determined to build 

the program with couplesô mixers, pickle ball clinics, kidsô instruction and fun (stay tuned for more info)!  Oh, and 

if you know anyone who would like to hold a seasonal position at PCC, make sure to remind them to fill out an 

application and submit it soon. 

This In-Between Time is also the perfect time to engage your friends, family, co-workers, and neighbors about 

membership at PCC.  The Private Club Industry is changing worldwide, and we are no exception; members are 

moving, the community make-up is different, the economy is changing, kids are in so many activities, including 

traveling competitions.  Itôs difficult to fit in all in, and we are constantly trying new ideas and events with you in 

mind to make it easier for you to utilize your Club, and see the value.  We are far from done, but will always ask 

you, as members and key stakeholders, to help us find new and lasting members.  We want your Club to thrive, 

and will do our part to make sure that happens.  If you know of anyone, give us a call and weôll invite them in to 

show them the Club and discuss membership options.  We appreciate your help and thank you in advance.  

Come on Spring! 

Your General Manager, Kate 

March 2020  
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